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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Bank Holiday (School 

Closed)- Monday 7th May 

 

Dress Up Day- Friday 18th 

May (letter to follow) 

 

Creepy Crawly Roadshow-

Monday 21st May  

 

Stay & Play- Wednesday 23rd 

May 9.00—10.00am 

 

Blackpool Zoo Trip- Monday 

25th June  

  
 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Little Red 
Riding Hood 

The word of the week: said 

Sounds of the week: Phase 3 recap 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

PE Kits Summer Term  

Please can you ensure your child has a PE kit in a 

labelled bag on their peg for their PE lesson next week.  

Please see below for your child’s PE day.  

FS2SR—Monday    FS2NG—Tuesday     FS2FW—Friday  

Thank You!  

The Reception team would just like to say a big thank 

you to Ruth (Henry’s mum) for giving up her time to 

come in and finish painting our playground wall. Ruth 

has finished a gorgeous design on our Performance 

Area. The children absolutely love it, so a big thank you 

to you. If you have any spare time and would like to 

help ‘brighten’ out playground area up then please get 

in touch with Mrs Walker.  

 

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 

Time- This week we have been exploring clocks. We have 

been looking at different times of the day and talking about 

different activities that we do at certain times of the day. We 

have also looked at o’clock. You could talk to your child 

about the daily routine in your house and what times of the 

day are busy etc. You could also look at what time they do 

different activities.  


